
Juju continues to take the lead on our second-hand uniform
stock and sales. This initiative helps families access

affordable uniforms, is good for the environment and the
last sale raised over £600.

After being rained off TWICE last year, the sun thankfully shone for
Fete in The Field in late June. We had a wonderful array of stalls
designed and run by Cleves pupils. We were so impressed by the

effort the children and their parent’s had put into their stalls.
Thank you all for making the Fete so original, and to everyone who

volunteered their time on the day. Together we raised £4500.
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The summer break is almost here, but before we all put away the school uniform for a few
weeks, we wanted to share an update on the PTA’s activities and key fundraisers, since our

last newsletter in December.

The Cleves Ball was held on Saturday 14  June at the
Oatlands Park Hotel. Charlie and her team organised a
spectacular night; full of games, auctions, dinner and

dancing. Thank you to everyone who attended, I’m sure
you’ll agree it was a night to remember and raised an

impressive £18,200 for the school.
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It was a very warm day for the summer discos this term!
Huge thanks to Jess and Robyn for organising another great

afternoon of dancing and raising £1200 for school.

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered their time, donated on mufti-days and
attended our events. We’ll be back in September, with our attention turning to

Fireworks and our AGM. If you’d like to join a committee, attend a meeting or get more
involved with the PTA,  we would love to hear from you! You can email us at:

pta@cleves.co.uk.
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